
 
  

 
  
  

It's time to celebrate! 

  
What:  A pool and pizza party. 

  
When:  Sunday, January 18th, from 3:00-4:30. 

  
Where: The little pool at the Montclair YMCA. 

  
Open to all Dolphins whose Dolphin-a-thon pledges totaled $100 or more.  (If 
there are multiple swimmers in a family pledges can be combined to reach the 

$100 goal.  i.e.. If one sibling raised $75 and the other raised $25, both children 
can participate.)  

  
  

Don't miss out on this exciting opportunity to party with your friends 
and coaches!  

In order to include as many swimmers as possible we have extended our 
deadline for turning in pledges. 

  

  The new deadline is Thursday, 
January 15th.   

  
 If you have any questions you can email Molly at mollysev@comcast.net or Liz Ruvo at 

wruvo296780@comcast.net.  
  



   
  
  
  

  


